Travel Guidance Reminder
As we move into the holiday seasons of Thanksgiving and Christmas, many will be traveling to
visit family and for vacations. Please accept the following as a reminder relative to the
requirements related to COVID-19 protocols upon return for those traveling.
Domestic Travel:
Currently there are no specific restrictions, testing or quarantine requirements relative to
domestic travel being required by the CDC or the State of Maryland. If your school has
implemented a more restrictive policy relative to domestic travel, a reminder of such policy is to
be shared with your families as soon as possible. Domestic travel includes travel to any
destination within the United States, including Alaska and Hawaii, and all United States
possessions and territories.

International Travel:
For those planning international travel, you are referred to the guidance offered by the CDC
regarding preparations for and returning from international travel. Please carefully review the
following webpage:
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/international-travel-during-covid 19.html
Specifically with regard to returning from international travel, you are referred to the section on
the above referenced webpage entitled “After Arrival in the United States”. Those returning
from international travel are expected to comply with the following guidance issued by the CDC:
ALL Travelers

e Get tested with a COVID-19 viral test 3-5 days after travel.

e Self-monitor for COVID-19 symptoms; isolate and get tested if you develop symptoms.

e Follow all state and local recommendations or requirements after travel.

If the traveler is not fully vaccinated, in addition to the testing guidance above the individual
must comply with the following requirements:

e Stay home and self-quarantine for a full 7 days after travel, even if you test negative at
3-5 days.
e Ifyoudon’t get tested, stay home and self-quarantine for 10 days after travel.

As a reminder, the above protocols are subject to change if there are changes with regard to the
spread of virus. If changes are required, families will be updated. However, family must comply
with the guidance in force at the time of travel.
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